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Thank You

American Whitewater and | would like to
especially thank Triel Culver and Rich
“Rainey” Hoffman for their work on this
proposal. Rainey and Triel got this
proposal off the ground and put the pieces
of the access puzzle together for us.

We would also like to thank Nico Tripcevich for the map of the Black
Canyon, and Rich Bowers for the photographs.

Mark White, Bill Sedivy, Aaron Pruzan and Rendezvous River Sports,
Ron Lodders, Rich Bowers, John Gangemi, Rick Alexander, Landis
Arnold, Donald C. Baur, Kate Gribskov, Laura Wittmann, Barry Grimes,
Barry Tuscano, Joe Greiner, Lee Belknap, Charlie Walbridge, Greg
Moore, Richard Penny, Chuck Hoffman, John Williams, Jay Kenney, Ric
Alesch, Jeff Leighton, Ron Stewart, Mac Thornton, Doug Ammons, the
Beartooth Paddlers, Brooke Drury, Dick Dolan, Mike Garcia and Northern
Lights, and the Staff of Yellowstone National Park provided essential
help, guidance, assistance, and comments throughout the project and
particularly helped in the final stages of putting this proposal together.

Many other people helped us in the early stages of preparing this proposal
and we are also thankful for their assistance.
Thank you everyone,

Jason Robertson



